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This is not the solution to the houseless crisis. This crisis has become a social and 

environmental disaster. Current camping in public spaces is not sustainable; 

businesses are failing, general public is afraid to access public spaces, crime has 

increased, etc. How would this bill not make the situation worse? How much would 

this cost the taxpayers? Please look at other solutions such as sanctioned camping 

sites, health services etc. Camping on public property needs to remain illegal and 

enforced.  


